REPUBLIC OF KENYA
THIRTEENTH PARLIAMENT - (SECOND SESSION)
COMMUNICATION FROM THE CHAIR
(No. 075 of 2023)

RE-SCHEDULING OF CABINET SECRETARIES' APPEARANCE TO
RESPOND TO QUESTIONS IN THE PLENARY OF THE NATIONAL
ASSEMBLY

Honourable Members,

As you are aware, the Prime Cabinet Secretary and Cabinet Secretary
for Foreign and Diaspora Affairs, and the Cabinet Secretary for
Investments, Trade and Industry were scheduled to respond to
Questions during today’s Afternoon Sitting, as indicated in the Order

Paper.

Honourable Members, you may recall that there was a re-alignment
of Ministries, and State Departments on the 4% of October 2023, which:
affected the two ministries, among others.

Honourable Members, I wish to inform the House that I am in receipt
of a request from the Prime Cabinet Secretary and Cabinet Secretary for
Foreign and Diaspora Affairs requesting for a rescheduling of his
appearance before the House to answer questions to a later date due to
official commitments abroad. Also, the Cabinet Secretary for
Investments, Trade and Industry, while expressing her earnest intention
to appear before the plenary to answer questions, has requested for

more time to familiarise with her new assignment.
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4. With this new developments, Honourable Members, I will allow the
Leader of the Majority Party to liaise with the CSs with a view to re-
scheduling the appearance of the Cabinet Secretaries to another date

that is convenient to the House.

I thank you.

THE RT. HON. (Dr.) S F. M. WETANG'ULA, EGH, MP
SPEAKER'OF THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
Wednesday, 11" October 2023
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